
KITSAP 

Aircraft Radio Control Society 

 

 

Monthly Meeting: March 2015 

 

Visitor:  Larry Cody   New Member: Duane Stallings 
 
COMMITTEE REPORTS 

Contests and Rules 

Pylon: Reno Requirements – Limits: 50” wing span, 50oz weight and 70mph.  If you fly 
over the grass between the pilot station and the runway, you are automatically disqualified. 

Combat: Nothing to report 
Events: Nothing to report 
Runway Closure: Paul- A landing clinic will be offered in the future to help all flyers. 

Safety 

Club Safety Officer:  If you arm under the tent, remove the prop or disconnect the motor.  Be 
aware, two people stopped in the flying area to watch a large airplane fly, make sure you say 
something if you see something. 
Field Maintenance 

Planning visit was completed. Upcoming working party scheduled for 21 March to cover winter 
maintenance.  Start at 0900 and finish at 1200. 

 
Instruction 

Doug – there are currently 6 active students and Rob Westcott has two students. 
 

PUBLICITY 

Terry has club stickers available for $8.00 (8-inch) and $2.00 (3-inch) each. 
 

OLD BUSINESS 

SOP for Events: Funding Limit $150.00 

Parade update: Jim – Armed Forces Parade is 16 May, by 16 April people must be picked and 
dedicated to the parade.  The sign up will be tracked on the webpage.  The Fathoms of Fun 
parade is in June 27th.  Currently these are the two parades that we will work towards.  Need 
planes to be loaned:  Seaplanes, biplanes and a big gasser.  
 
Airport dinner: Breakfast is now in a different location – no longer in the bar area.  Dinner 
before the meetings will be removed from the calendar. 
 
School program: Brian:  Please come help with the aviation club.  South Colby going very well, 
Cedar heights has dropped off for now. 
 
Indoor Flying Update: Brian: 13th and 27th of March are the last flying dates at South Colby. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 

 

SOP for Estate Sale:   

*Standing Committee 



KITSAP 

Aircraft Radio Control Society 

 

* Request club to vote on $1500 limit. Brian is working on the SOP.  This will be discussed 

further at the next board meeting. 

 

AMA District Meeting: Paul went to the district meeting – talked about FAA regulations, and 

that legal battles may cause dues to increase next year for the AMA. 

 

Open Shop Schedule: 

 

Sean will host in March, Blue Sky Hobbies in April, Jim in May and Al in June.  
 

Show and Tell: 

 

Harvey: Continues his work on the sopwith pup.  Fully painted with a spray can of Rustoleum. 
 

Jim Hyson:  Shared an F4U from bitzworks with folding wings.  Added E-flight retracts, good 
servos and a very nice sound system. 
 

Jim won the show and tell. 

 

25 CENT DRAWINGS:  No Winner. 
 

ADJOURN 


